
UE Sideliners Booster Club Meeting     May 31st, 2018 

Attendees: Tammy Taylor, Maggie Waibel, Christie Havel, Maria Beach, Andrea Palmeri, Alicia 

Abbadessa  

Welcome Meeting began at 7:35PM 

Fundraising Ideas Winter Scarves, an “our fund” type event, emails will be sent 

to Dave Wood and Mr. Cornick for save around fundraisers. 

Treasurer Report April:  beginning balance:$9005.83,  

made deposits of $130 (March Madness), No expenses  

Ending Balance $9,135.83.  

Need to still write out checks for scholarships.  

9 Sideliners Scholarships, 2 Matarese. 

Tiger Youth Program Update Waiting for date confirmation for this year’s clinic from Jon, 

none in June. Email will be sent to Coach Ryerson. 

 

Program Committee/Membership-Info 

packets for parent meeting handout 

Need to form program committee to get sponsorship letters 

prepared for mailing.  Tammy will send an email out to see 

who is available for a Friday night “stuffing get together”.  Will 

also plan to get membership/info packet handouts prepared 

for parent meeting on that same night. 

Apparel Sale Sample flyer was sent over for approval from Justin.  Will try 

to include umbrella, seat, backpack, hat, windbreaker, pant, 

hoodie (unisex). Male ss and ls T, ¼ zip, polo & shorts. Female 

ss and ls T, ¼ zip, shorts. 

Letter of Intent Letter of intent will be sent to School Board. 

Online event Date posting Once all events are locked in we will post calendar of dates for 

players/families on Webpage and Facebook. 

Tumblers (Membership Incentive) A decal has been chosen to place on tumblers. Maggie will 

order decals for 172 tumblers.  Thanks Maggie!! Payment for 

decals given to Maggie to forward to Marc Randall. 

Hatala Car Wash -  Month of July is completely open for dates.  Need to decide if 

we still want to hold car wash as we are holding the new 

“juggling” fundraiser this year.  BBQ food truck must be self-

contained at Hatala Parking Lot. 

Banquet date Looked at dates in November and only date that seems to 

work will be Sunday, November 4th.   

 

 

 

Next Meeting June 21st @ 7:30pm at Close Quarters.   Meeting adjourned at 

8:45PM 

 


